
  a 4758 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  a 4758 # stratologeo {strat-ol-og-eh'-o}; from a compound of
the base of 4756 and 3004 (in its original sense); to gather (or
select) as a warrior, i.e. enlist in the army: -- choose to be
{a} soldier.[ql

  account 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- {account}, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  affirm 5346 # phemi {fay-mee'}; properly, the same as the base
of 5457 and 5316; to show or make known one's thoughts, i.e.
speak or say: -- {affirm}, say. Compare 3004.[ql

  after 2980 # laleo {lal-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of an
otherwise obsolete verb; to talk, i.e. utter words: -- preach,
say, speak ({after}), talk, tell, utter. Compare 3004.[ql

  again 0483 # antilego {an-til'-eg-o}; from 473 and 3004; to
dispute, refuse: -- answer {again}, contradict, deny, gainsay(-
er), speak against.[ql

  against 0483 # antilego {an-til'-eg-o}; from 473 and 3004; to
dispute, refuse: -- answer again, contradict, deny, gainsay(-er),
 speak {against}.[ql

  answer 0483 # antilego {an-til'-eg-o}; from 473 and 3004; to
dispute, refuse: -- {answer} again, contradict, deny, gainsay(-
er), speak against.[ql

  answer 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- {answer},
bid, bring word, call, command, grant, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  ask 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- {ask},
 bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-ing,
 on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  babbler 4691 # spermologos {sper-mol-og'-os}; from 4690 and
3004; a seed-picker (as the crow), i.e. (figuratively) a sponger,
 loafer (specifically, a gossip or trifler in talk): --
{babbler}.[ql

  be 4758 # stratologeo {strat-ol-og-eh'-o}; from a compound of
the base of 4756 and 3004 (in its original sense); to gather (or
select) as a warrior, i.e. enlist in the army: -- choose to {be}
a soldier.[ql

  be 4883 # sunarmologeo {soon-ar-mol-og-eh'-o}; from 4862 and a
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derivative of a compound of 719 and 3004 (in its original sense
of laying); to render close-jointed together, i.e. organize
compactly: -- {be} fitly framed (joined) together.[ql

  before 4302 # prolego {prol-eg'-o}; from 4253 and 3004; to say
beforehand, i.e. predict, forewarn: -- foretell, tell {before}.
[ql

  bid 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer,
{bid}, bring word, call, command, grant, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  bid 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
{bid}, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  boast 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, {boast}, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  bring 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
{bring} word, call, command, grant, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  by 3881 # paralegomai {par-al-eg'-om-ahee}; from 3844 and the
middle voice of 3004 (in its original sense); (specifically) to
lay one's course near, i.e. sail past: -- pass, sail {by}.[ql

  call 1951 # epilegomai {ep-ee-leg'-om-ahee}; middle voice from
1909 and 3004; to surname, select: -- {call}, choose.[ql

  call 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring word, {call}, command, grant, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  call 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, {call}, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  cause 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, {cause},
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
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intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  choice 1586 # eklegomai {ek-leg'-om-ahee}; middle voice from
1537 and 3004 (in its primary sense); to select: -- make
{choice}, choose (out), chosen.[ql

  choose 1586 # eklegomai {ek-leg'-om-ahee}; middle voice from
1537 and 3004 (in its primary sense); to select: -- make choice,
{choose} (out), chosen.[ql

  choose 1951 # epilegomai {ep-ee-leg'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from 1909 and 3004; to surname, select: -- call, {choose}.[ql

  choose 4758 # stratologeo {strat-ol-og-eh'-o}; from a compound
of the base of 4756 and 3004 (in its original sense); to gather
(or select) as a warrior, i.e. enlist in the army: -- {choose}
to be a soldier.[ql

  chosen 1586 # eklegomai {ek-leg'-om-ahee}; middle voice from
1537 and 3004 (in its primary sense); to select: -- make choice,
choose (out), {chosen}.[ql

  command 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring word, call, {command}, grant, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  command 4483 # rheo {hreh'-o}; for certain tenses of which a
prolonged form ereo {er-eh'-o}; is used; and both as alternate
for 2036; perhaps akin (or ident.) with 4482 (through the idea
of pouring forth); to utter, i.e. speak or say: -- {command},
make, say, speak (of). Compare 3004.[ql

  communication 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something
said (including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
{communication}, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  concerning 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X {concerning}, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  contradict 0483 # antilego {an-til'-eg-o}; from 473 and 3004;
to dispute, refuse: -- answer again, {contradict}, deny,
gainsay(-er), speak against.[ql

  deny 0483 # antilego {an-til'-eg-o}; from 473 and 3004; to
dispute, refuse: -- answer again, contradict, {deny}, gainsay(-
er), speak against.[ql
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  describe 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to
"lay" forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, {describe}, give out, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  dispute 1256 # dialegomai {dee-al-eg'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from 1223 and 3004; to say thoroughly, i.e. discuss (in argument
or exhortation): -- {dispute}, preach (unto), reason (with),
speak.[ql

  do 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to {do},
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  doctrine 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, {doctrine}, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  bid 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer,
{bid}, bring word, call, command, grant, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  bid 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
{bid}, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  boast 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, {boast}, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  fame 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
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communication, X concerning, doctrine, {fame}, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  fitly 4883 # sunarmologeo {soon-ar-mol-og-eh'-o}; from 4862
and a derivative of a compound of 719 and 3004 (in its original
sense of laying); to render close-jointed together, i.e.
organize compactly: -- be {fitly} framed (joined) together.[ql

  foolish 3473 # morologia {mo-rol-og-ee'-ah}; from a compound
of 3474 and 3004; silly talk, i.e. buffoonery: -- {foolish}
talking.[ql

  foretell 4302 # prolego {prol-eg'-o}; from 4253 and 3004; to
say beforehand, i.e. predict, forewarn: -- {foretell}, tell
before.[ql

  forth 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put {forth}, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  framed 4883 # sunarmologeo {soon-ar-mol-og-eh'-o}; from 4862
and a derivative of a compound of 719 and 3004 (in its original
sense of laying); to render close-jointed together, i.e.
organize compactly: -- be fitly {framed} (joined) together.[ql

  gainsay 0483 # antilego {an-til'-eg-o}; from 473 and 3004; to
dispute, refuse: -- answer again, contradict, deny, {gainsay}(-
er), speak against.[ql

  gather 4816 # sullego {sool-leg'-o}; from 4862 and 3004 in its
original sense; to collect: -- {gather} (together, up).[ql

  give 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, {give} out, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  good 5542 # chrestologia {khrase-tol-og-ee'-ah}; from a
compound of 5543 and 3004; fair speech, i.e. plausibility: --
{good} words.[ql

  grant 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring word, call, command, {grant}, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  have 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X {have} to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
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remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  intent 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
{intent}, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  into 2639 # katalego {kat-al-eg'-o}; from 2596 and 3004 (in
its orig. meaning); to lay down, i.e. (figuratively) to enrol: --
 take {into} the number.[ql

  joined 4883 # sunarmologeo {soon-ar-mol-og-eh'-o}; from 4862
and a derivative of a compound of 719 and 3004 (in its original
sense of laying); to render close-jointed together, i.e.
organize compactly: -- be fitly framed ({joined}) together.[ql

  lies 5573 # pseudologos {psyoo-dol-og'-os}; from 5571 and 3004;
 mendacious, i.e. promulgating erroneous Christian doctrine: --
speaking {lies}.[ql

  make 1586 # eklegomai {ek-leg'-om-ahee}; middle voice from
1537 and 3004 (in its primary sense); to select: -- {make}
choice, choose (out), chosen.[ql

  make 4483 # rheo {hreh'-o}; for certain tenses of which a
prolonged form ereo {er-eh'-o}; is used; and both as alternate
for 2036; perhaps akin (or ident.) with 4482 (through the idea
of pouring forth); to utter, i.e. speak or say: -- command,
{make}, say, speak (of). Compare 3004.[ql

  matter 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, {matter}, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  me 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move {me}, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  mouth 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
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intent, matter, {mouth}, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  move 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things {move} me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  name 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, {name}, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  none 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, +
{none} of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance,
word, work.[ql

  number 2639 # katalego {kat-al-eg'-o}; from 2596 and 3004 (in
its orig. meaning); to lay down, i.e. (figuratively) to enrol: --
 take into the {number}.[ql

  of 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
{of} these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  of 4483 # rheo {hreh'-o}; for certain tenses of which a
prolonged form ereo {er-eh'-o}; is used; and both as alternate
for 2036; perhaps akin (or ident.) with 4482 (through the idea
of pouring forth); to utter, i.e. speak or say: -- command, make,
 say, speak ({of}). Compare 3004.[ql

  on 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring word, call, command, grant, say ({on}), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  on 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
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refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-ing,
{on}), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  out 1586 # eklegomai {ek-leg'-om-ahee}; middle voice from 1537
and 3004 (in its primary sense); to select: -- make choice,
choose ({out}), chosen.[ql

  out 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give {out}, name, put forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  pass 3881 # paralegomai {par-al-eg'-om-ahee}; from 3844 and
the middle voice of 3004 (in its original sense); (specifically)
to lay one's course near, i.e. sail past: -- {pass}, sail by.[ql

  preach 1256 # dialegomai {dee-al-eg'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from 1223 and 3004; to say thoroughly, i.e. discuss (in argument
or exhortation): -- dispute, {preach} (unto), reason (with),
speak.[ql

  preach 2980 # laleo {lal-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of an
otherwise obsolete verb; to talk, i.e. utter words: -- {preach},
say, speak (after), talk, tell, utter. Compare 3004.[ql

  preaching 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, {preaching}, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  put 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, {put} forth, say(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  question 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, {question}, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  reason 1256 # dialegomai {dee-al-eg'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from 1223 and 3004; to say thoroughly, i.e. discuss (in argument
or exhortation): -- dispute, preach (unto), {reason} (with),
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speak.[ql

  reason 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, {reason}, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  reckon 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + {reckon},
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  remove 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
{remove}, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, +
none of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
 work.[ql

  sail 3881 # paralegomai {par-al-eg'-om-ahee}; from 3844 and
the middle voice of 3004 (in its original sense); (specifically)
to lay one's course near, i.e. sail past: -- pass, {sail} by.[ql

  say 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring word, call, command, grant, {say} (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  say 2980 # laleo {lal-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of an otherwise
obsolete verb; to talk, i.e. utter words: -- preach, {say},
speak (after), talk, tell, utter. Compare 3004.[ql

  say 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, {say}(-
ing, on), shew, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  say 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, {say}(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, +
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none of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
 work.[ql

  say 4483 # rheo {hreh'-o}; for certain tenses of which a
prolonged form ereo {er-eh'-o}; is used; and both as alternate
for 2036; perhaps akin (or ident.) with 4482 (through the idea
of pouring forth); to utter, i.e. speak or say: -- command, make,
 {say}, speak (of). Compare 3004.[ql

  say 5346 # phemi {fay-mee'}; properly, the same as the base of
5457 and 5316; to show or make known one's thoughts, i.e. speak
or say: -- affirm, {say}. Compare 3004.[ql

  shew 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-ing,
on), {shew}, speak, tell, utter.[ql

  shew 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), {shew}, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, +
none of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
 work.[ql

  soldier 4758 # stratologeo {strat-ol-og-eh'-o}; from a
compound of the base of 4756 and 3004 (in its original sense);
to gather (or select) as a warrior, i.e. enlist in the army: --
choose to be a {soldier}.[ql

  speak 0483 # antilego {an-til'-eg-o}; from 473 and 3004; to
dispute, refuse: -- answer again, contradict, deny, gainsay(-er),
 {speak} against.[ql

  speak 1256 # dialegomai {dee-al-eg'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from 1223 and 3004; to say thoroughly, i.e. discuss (in argument
or exhortation): -- dispute, preach (unto), reason (with),
{speak}.[ql

  speak 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring word, call, command, grant, say (on), {speak}, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  speak 2980 # laleo {lal-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of an
otherwise obsolete verb; to talk, i.e. utter words: -- preach,
say, {speak} (after), talk, tell, utter. Compare 3004.[ql

  speak 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-ing,
on), shew, {speak}, tell, utter.[ql
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  speak 4483 # rheo {hreh'-o}; for certain tenses of which a
prolonged form ereo {er-eh'-o}; is used; and both as alternate
for 2036; perhaps akin (or ident.) with 4482 (through the idea
of pouring forth); to utter, i.e. speak or say: -- command, make,
 say, {speak} (of). Compare 3004.[ql

  speaker 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X {speaker}, speech, talk, thing, +
none of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
 work.[ql

  speaking 5573 # pseudologos {psyoo-dol-og'-os}; from 5571 and
3004; mendacious, i.e. promulgating erroneous Christian doctrine:
 -- {speaking} lies.[ql

  speech 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, {speech}, talk, thing, +
none of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
 work.[ql

  take 2639 # katalego {kat-al-eg'-o}; from 2596 and 3004 (in
its orig. meaning); to lay down, i.e. (figuratively) to enrol: --
 {take} into the number.[ql

  talk 2980 # laleo {lal-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of an
otherwise obsolete verb; to talk, i.e. utter words: -- preach,
say, speak (after), {talk}, tell, utter. Compare 3004.[ql

  talk 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, {talk}, thing, +
none of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
 work.[ql

  talker 3151 # mataiologos {mat-ah-yol-og'-os}; from 3152 and
3004; an idle (i.e. senseless or mischievous) talker, i.e. a
wrangler: -- vain {talker}.[ql

  talking 3473 # morologia {mo-rol-og-ee'-ah}; from a compound
of 3474 and 3004; silly talk, i.e. buffoonery: -- foolish
{talking}.[ql

  tell 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring word, call, command, grant, say (on), speak, {tell}.
Compare 3004.[ql

  tell 2980 # laleo {lal-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of an
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otherwise obsolete verb; to talk, i.e. utter words: -- preach,
say, speak (after), talk, {tell}, utter. Compare 3004.[ql

  tell 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-ing,
on), shew, speak, {tell}, utter.[ql

  tell 4302 # prolego {prol-eg'-o}; from 4253 and 3004; to say
beforehand, i.e. predict, forewarn: -- foretell, {tell} before.
[ql

  the 2639 # katalego {kat-al-eg'-o}; from 2596 and 3004 (in its
orig. meaning); to lay down, i.e. (figuratively) to enrol: --
take into {the} number.[ql

  these 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of {these} things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  thing 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, {thing}, +
none of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
 work.[ql

  things 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these {things} move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  tidings 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, {tidings}, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  to 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
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discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have {to} do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  to 4758 # stratologeo {strat-ol-og-eh'-o}; from a compound of
the base of 4756 and 3004 (in its original sense); to gather (or
select) as a warrior, i.e. enlist in the army: -- choose {to} be
a soldier.[ql

  together 4816 # sullego {sool-leg'-o}; from 4862 and 3004 in
its original sense; to collect: -- gather ({together}, up).[ql

  together 4883 # sunarmologeo {soon-ar-mol-og-eh'-o}; from 4862
and a derivative of a compound of 719 and 3004 (in its original
sense of laying); to render close-jointed together, i.e.
organize compactly: -- be fitly framed (joined) {together}.[ql

  treatise 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, {treatise}, utterance, word,
work.[ql

  unto 1256 # dialegomai {dee-al-eg'-om-ahee}; middle voice from
1223 and 3004; to say thoroughly, i.e. discuss (in argument or
exhortation): -- dispute, preach ({unto}), reason (with), speak.
[ql

  up 4816 # sullego {sool-leg'-o}; from 4862 and 3004 in its
original sense; to collect: -- gather (together, {up}).[ql

  utter 2980 # laleo {lal-eh'-o}; a prolonged form of an
otherwise obsolete verb; to talk, i.e. utter words: -- preach,
say, speak (after), talk, tell, {utter}. Compare 3004.[ql

  utter 3004 # lego {leg'-o}; a primary verb; properly, to "lay"
forth, i.e. (figuratively) relate (in words [usually of
systematic or set discourse; whereas 2036 and 5346 generally
refer to an individual expression or speech respectively; while
4483 is properly, to break silence merely, and 2980 means an
extended or random harangue]); by implication, to mean: -- ask,
bid, boast, call, describe, give out, name, put forth, say(-ing,
on), shew, speak, tell, {utter}.[ql

  utterance 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, {utterance}, word,
work.[ql

  vain 3151 # mataiologos {mat-ah-yol-og'-os}; from 3152 and
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3004; an idle (i.e. senseless or mischievous) talker, i.e. a
wrangler: -- {vain} talker.[ql

  with 1256 # dialegomai {dee-al-eg'-om-ahee}; middle voice from
1223 and 3004; to say thoroughly, i.e. discuss (in argument or
exhortation): -- dispute, preach (unto), reason ({with}), speak.
[ql

  word 2036 # epo {ep'-o}; a primary verb (used only in the
definite past tense, the others being borrowed from 2046, 4483,
and 5346); to speak or say (by word or writing): -- answer, bid,
bring {word}, call, command, grant, say (on), speak, tell.
Compare 3004.[ql

  word 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, {word},
work.[ql

  words 5542 # chrestologia {khrase-tol-og-ee'-ah}; from a
compound of 5543 and 3004; fair speech, i.e. plausibility: --
good {words}.[ql

  work 3056 # logos {log'-os}; from 3004; something said
(including the thought); by implication a topic (subject of
discourse), also reasoning (the mental faculty) or motive; by
extension, a computation; specifically (with the article in
John) the Divine Expression (i.e. Christ): -- account, cause,
communication, X concerning, doctrine, fame, X have to do,
intent, matter, mouth, preaching, question, reason, + reckon,
remove, say(-ing), shew, X speaker, speech, talk, thing, + none
of these things move me, tidings, treatise, utterance, word,
{work}.[ql

 

~~~~~~

 

Page 14

12/9/2021


